
 

OCTOBER 2016 NAIRN AND HYMAN TOWNSHIP 

NEWSLETTER

REMOVAL OF FLUORIDE FROM 
THE MUNICIPAL DRINKING 

WATER SYSTEM 
On September 28, 2016 
fluoride was removed from the 
Municipal drinking water 

system in Nairn and Hyman as a result 
of By-Law 2016-6 passed by Council on 
April 11, 2016.  

ORAL HEALTH 
 
Contact the Sudbury District Health Unit 
for tips on good oral health: 
 
705.522.9200 (toll-free 1.866.522.9200) 
Or visit their website: 
 
https://www.sdhu.com/health-topics-
programs/oral-health 

 
HALLOWEEN PARTY 
There will be a children’s 
Halloween party at the 
Community Centre. 
Watch your mail for a flyer 
containing all the details. Thank you to 
those community members who stepped 
up to organize this! 
 

LANDFILL WINTER 
HOURS  
From Thanksgiving weekend on 

our landfill will revert back to the 

old landfill hours:  

Wednesday 8 a.m. – 12 p.m. 

Saturday – 8 a.m. – 12 p.m. 

Sunday – CLOSED 

PUBLIC INPUT WELCOMED 
FOR NAMING OF STREET 

The Township is requesting 
that the public provide input 
into the naming of a roadway 
located south of Highway 17 in 

the geographic Township of Nairn, 
Concession 2, Lot 11. Input must be 
provided within 45 days of October 5, 
2016. You can either write to the 
Municipal office or complete a short 
survey which can be found on our 
website at: 
 
www.nairncentre.ca 
 

BEAR SIGHTINGS 
We are aware that there have been a 
number of bear sightings throughout 
Nairn and Hyman. Unfortunately, staff at 
the Municipal office are unable to assist 
with this. Please visit the following 
website for information on what to do if 
you see a bear: 
 
https://www.ontario.ca/page/prevent-
bear-encounters-bear-wise 
 

 

REMINDER - FINAL TAX BILLS 
Final tax bills were due on September 30, 

2016. Any outstanding balances will be 

subject to interest charges on the first of 

each month at 1.25%
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